
 

 

      

 

 

Grammar School Walk, Hitchin, Hertfordshire.  SG5 1JB 
Tel: 01462 432181    Fax: 01462 440172    Registered in England No. 8286295  

 e-mail: admin@hitchinboys.co.uk 
www.hbs.herts.sch.uk 

 
Head Teacher:  Mr F Moane 
 

Ofsted 
Outstanding 

2021/2022 

 

 

 

July 2023 

 

Dear Year 13 Student 
 

A LEVEL RESULTS 2023 

  

A Level/L3 BTec results are out on Thursday 17th August and may be collected between 

8.30am and 10.30am from the Sixth Form Centre.  

 

If you know you will not be available to collect your results on that day, you have two options: 
 

• Provide us with a stamped SAE and we will post you results to you. These envelopes 

need to be handed in to the sixth form office before the end of term. 
 

• Email us from your school account to confirm who will be collecting your results on 

your behalf.  If we do not know this person, we will ask for ID to collect. Please send 

these emails to elewis@hitchinboys.co.uk. We do not currently have the facility to 

email results. 
 

Results from exams entered at Hitchin Girls’ School and The Priory School will be available 

at HBS. 
 

Please check your results carefully – if you think that there are any problems, please speak 

to us urgently. Any issues relating to university entry will need to be raised immediately as 

there are deadlines to be met. If needed, re-mark forms can be downloaded here. 
 

For those students going to University, UCAS Clearing is now open and we have provided a 

link below to a complete guide to this process. Please view this link and think about a back-

up plan just in case you are rejected from both your firm and insurance choices 

https://www.thecompleteuniversityguide.co.uk/student-advice/final-choice/guide-to-ucas-

clearing 

Finally, please don’t forget to collect your exam certificates from HBS towards the end of 

November. We do not keep them indefinitely and the exam boards will charge for 

replacements. Keep an eye on our social media for details. 

Yours sincerely                                

     
Mr M Monks                                         Mrs E Christou 

Deputy Head, Curriculum               Head of Sixth Form           
 

mailto:elewis@hitchinboys.co.uk
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1HPOukegiEbKd73xSMLg42sBBvYVj8SQL?usp=sharing
https://www.thecompleteuniversityguide.co.uk/student-advice/final-choice/guide-to-ucas-clearing
https://www.thecompleteuniversityguide.co.uk/student-advice/final-choice/guide-to-ucas-clearing

